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In Print
Robert Reilly, firm managing director, authored an 
article that appeared in the June 2019 issue of The 
Practical Lawyer. The title of Robert’s article was 
“What Legal Counsel Needs to Know about Forensic 
Analysis Due Diligence Procedures.”

Robert Reilly also authored an article that 
appeared in the Summer 2019 issue of the American 
Journal of Family Law. The title of Robert’s article 
was “Intellectual Property Valuation for Family Law 
Purposes: Part I of II.”

Robert Reilly also authored an article that 
appeared in the May/June 2019 issue of Construction 
Accounting and Taxation. The title of Robert’s arti-
cle was “Working with a Valuation Specialist.”

Robert Reilly also authored an article that 
appeared in the June/July 2019 issue of Financial  
Valuation and Litigation Expert. The title of 
Robert’s article was “Forensic Analyst Expert Report 
and Expert Testimony Guidelines.”

Robert Reilly also authored an article that 
appeared in the August 2019 issue of Journal of 
MultiState Taxation and Incentives. The title of 
Robert’s article was “Extracting Embedded Software 
from Tangible Property Value.”

In Person
Weston Kirk, a vice president in the Atlanta practice 
office, delivered a presentation at the 44th annual 
National Trust Closely Held Business Association 
conference on September 10, 2019. The topic of 
Weston’s presentation was “Valuation and Fiduciary 
Court Cases Update 2019.” The materials for the 
presentation were prepared by Curtis Kimball, a 
managing director in our Atlanta office.

Robert Reilly and John Ramirez, Portland office 
director, delivered a presentation at the Appraisal 
for Ad Valorem Taxation annual conference at 
Wichita State University on July 29, 2019. The topic 
of their presentation was “Standards of Value and 
Premises of Value—What Is Appropriate for the Unit 
Principle Valuation?”

Robert Reilly and Connor Thurman, Portland 
office associate, delivered a presentation at the 
Appraisal for Ad Valorem Taxation annual confer-
ence on July 30, 2019. The topic of their presen-
tation was “Finding Alpha—Measuring Size Risk 
Premium and Company-Specific Risk Premium in 
the Unit Principle Valuation.”

Kyle Wishing, Atlanta office manager, will be 
speaking at the annual ESOP conference in Las 
Vegas being held November 13 through 15, 2019. 
The topic of Kyle’s presentation is “Behavioral Bias 
and How It May Impact Financial Projections.”

Encomium
George Haramaras, Chicago office associate, has 
attained the certified public accountant (“CPA”) 
designation for the state of Illinois.

Weston Kirk, Atlanta office vice president, has 
been nominated to serve as the 2020 co-chair for 
the 14th annual Balser Symposium, which will 
take place in Atlanta on Friday, January 31, 2020. 
The Balser Symposium supports charitable discus-
sions on philanthropy with advisers and families in 
Georgia. The Symposium is hosted in connection 
with the Atlanta Jewish Foundation, Community 
Foundation of Greater Atlanta, and United Way of 
Greater Atlanta.
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